Please check the examination details below before entering your candidate information Candidate Name Class Section Class Class Section Class Class Class Class Class Class 4 Class Class Total Question Paper 2023-24 Total Questions: 35+3 (Tie-Breaking Section) Total Time Allotted: 60 minutes Total Marks: 35

Instructions

- There are 35 Multiple Choice Questions in this booklet having 4 options out of which ONLY ONE is correct.
- 2. 1 Mark will be allotted for each correct answer.
- 3. All questions are compulsory. There is NO negative marking for incorrect answers.
- 4. Total time allotted to complete the paper is 60 minutes.
- **5.** Please fill in your details in the space provided on this page before attempting the paper.

OMR Sheet Instructions

- 1. Before starting the paper, fill in all the details in the OMR Sheet.
- 2. Additional 10 minutes will be provided to fill up the OMR Sheet, before the start of the exam.
- **3.** Use HB Pencil to darken the circle of the correct option in the OMR Sheet. The correct way to darken the circle in the OMR Sheet is shown below.



- **4.** Use black or blue ball point pen/HB pencil to fill the information in the OMR Sheet. Partially filled OMR Sheet will not be checked.
- **5.** Return the OMR Sheet to the invigilator after the exam.

CODE#1

E4





Bloom English Olympiad Class 4

1.	Fill in the blank with the most suitable option.	
	A of chickens	
	(a) offspring	(b) brood
	(c) flock	(d) progeny
2.	Rearrange the following to make a meaningful serby keeping/oblige me/your/to yourself/suspicion (a) Oblige yourself by your keeping suspicion to me (b) By keeping your suspicion to yourself, Oblige me (c) Oblige me by keeping your suspicion to yourself (d) Oblige me by keeping to your suspicion yourself	ne. me. elf.
3.	Identify the indefinite pronoun from the following.	
	(a) Mine	(b) Him
	(c) Themselves	(d) Either
4.	Fill in the blank with the correct adverb.	
	Myra goes to the mall.	
	(a) often	(b) enough
	(c) carefully	(d) wholly
5.	Choose the word with the incorrect spelling.	
	(a) Seize	(b) Decieve
	(c) Believe	(d) Reign
6.	Find the odd one out.	
	(a) Best	(b) Worst
	(c) Further	(d) Least
7	Fill in the blank with the correct conjunction.	
	it was raining, we decided to go ou	t.
	(a) As	(b) If
	(c) Though	(d) Because

	(a) What a large melon? I think I must buy it. What do you ask for it? My boy! Said he. (b) "What a large melon? I think I must buy it. What do you ask for it, my boy?" said he. (c) "What a large melon! I think I must buy it? What do you ask for it, my boy?" said he. (d) "What a large melon! I think I must buy it. What do you ask for it, my boy?" said he.				
	Coins : Mint : : Bricks : ?				
	(a) Foundry	(b) Furnace			
	(c) Cemetery	(d) Kiln			
10.	Choose the correct meaning of the given idiom. To cry wolf (a) To refer to (b) To emphasise (c) To have no result (d) To give false alarm				
11.	Find the analogy. If 'House' is to 'Shelter' then 'Soap'? (a) Washerman (c) Bathroom	(b) Cleanliness (d) Water			
12.	Fill in the blank with correct pronoun. Two sisters loved (a) one another (c) neither	(b) each other (d) themselves			
13.	Identify the part of speech underlined in the given Wait till I come there. (a) Preposition (c) Adverb	sentence. (b) Adjective (d) Conjunction			
14.	Choose the antonym of the word underlined in the Unusual noises came from the haunted house. (a) Beastly (c) Ordinary	e given sentence. (b) Unpleasant (d) Frightening			
15.	Choose the correct question tag to fill in the blank You will do this, (a) will you? (b) willn't you? (c) won't you? (d) shouldn't you?	S.			

a tii p	Education has been a problem in our country for 16					
16.	(a) few	(b) much				
	(c) every	(d) many				
17.	(a) bare	(b) hardly				
	(c) little	(d) highly				
18.	(a) simple	(b) easy				
	(c) irregular	(d) difficult				
19.	(a) with	(b) in				
	(c) for	(d) from				
20.	(a) innovation	(b) dreams				
	(c) creating	(d) foreign				
21.	Choose the synonym of the word underlined in the His goal was to get his medical degree in India. (a) decision (c) belief	e given sentence. (b) target (d) demonstration				
22.	22. Fill in the blank with the correct adjective. What is the distance you have ever run? (a) far (b) further (c) farther (d) farthest					
	3. Fill in the blanks with the correct tense form of the verbs. We a lovely view of the bridges while the plane over Istanbul. (a) are getting / flies (b) had got / is flying (c) got / was flying (d) get / has flown					
24. Choose the correct one word for the given group of words. Mania for stealing articles (a) Hypomania (b) Kleptomania (c) Logomania (d) Stelomania						

Directions (16-20) Complete the story by filling in the blanks with the most suitable options given below.

25. Complete the given dialogue.

Manav Where do you go to school?

Gitika

- (a) What does it matter to you?
- (b) Why should I tell you?
- (c) No, I won't tell you.
- (d) I go to XYZ school. What about you?

Directions (26-30) Read the given passage carefully and answer the questions that follow.

Though small and gentle, young Krishna had great wisdom. In those days, Krishna lived in the village named Vrindavan. Each year, the people made offerings to Indra hoping to soothe his temper. Krishna clearly recognised that Indra was selfish and arrogant, unworthy of respect.

To teach Indra a lesson, Krishna addressed the people. "Indra is a bully we need not serve. Instead, it makes sense to worship Govardhan. Let us honour kind Govardhan, who selflessly shares her lush forests and urges the clouds to shower us." The people approved of Krishna's opinion.

Indra flew into a mighty rage and ordered the clouds to send furious winds and rains to Vrindavan. The storms terrified the people, who fearfully sought help from Krishna. With supreme calm, grace, and power, Krishna lifted Govardhan using only the little finger of his left hand. He held the mountain like an umbrella, protecting Vrindavan for seven stormy days and nights. Finally, Indra acknowledged his error. He halted the storm and apologised to Krishna.

26.	26. Which term best describes the personality of Indra?					
	(a) Generous	(b) Graceful				
	(c) Terrorising	(d) Respectful				
27.	According to the legend, Vrindavan is					
	(a) a god	(b) a mountain				
	(c) a ruler	(d) a village				
28.	The synonym of 'error' is					
	(a) mistake	(b) right				
	(c) goal	(d) pride				
29.	29. Whom did Krishna want the people to worship?					
	(a) The river	(b) Govardhan				
	(c) The trees	(d) Indra				
30. The word 'lush' in para 2 is a/an						
	(a) adverb	(b) article				
	(c) noun	(d) adjective				
31.	Which of the following is a incorrect word pair?					
	(a) Ladies and gentlemen	(b) War and peace				
	(d) Law and order					

32. Identify the part of speech underlined in the given sentence.

He had been drinking milk out of the carton when Mom walked into the kitchen.

- (a) Preposition
- (b) Conjunction
- (c) Adverb
- (d) Adjective
- **33.** Match the following nouns with their collective nouns.

	List I (Noun)		List II (Collective Noun)
A.	Singers	1.	Cluster
В.	Coconuts	2.	Block
C.	Pearls	3.	Choir
D.	Flats	4.	String

Codes

ABCD

(a) 1 2 4 3

(c) 3 1 4 2

ABCD

(b) 3 4 1 2

(d) 1 4 2 3

- **34.** Choose the sentences with the Present Perfect Continuous tense.
 - A. He has been travelling around the world for a month.
 - B. Martha had been walking three Kms a day before she broke her leg.
 - C. Have you been listening to realistic songs since morning?
 - D. When I turn thirty, I will have been playing piano for twenty-one years.

Codes

(a) A and B

(b) A and C

(c) A and D

(d) Only A

- 35. Choose the correct statement.
 - A. As he was washing my car, I go to the store.
 - B. It is too early to know how the effect will the new policies will have on the people.
 - C. Had this notification been amended earlier, we could have stopped the transfer of funds.
 - D. Felix loves not only Chinese food, but also Thai food.

Codes

(a) A and B

(b) B and C

(c) C and D

(d) A and C

Tie-Breaking Section

Instructions

- 1. This section consists of 3 questions.
- 2. The score achieved in this section will not be included in the total marks.
- 3. If overall marks of two or more students are same, winner will be decided based on the score in this section.
- 4. Participation in this section is optional, and students may choose to attempt it.
- 1. Choose the sentence with the correct use of articles.
 - (a) Girl joined army because she loves her country.
 - (b) Have you watched the movie that premiered yesterday?
 - (c) I saw a Narmada on my way to Ahmedabad.
 - (d) A cup of tea I had in morning was very refreshing.
- **2.** Choose the sentence with the correct preposition.
 - (a) The courier that has come from Delhi is with my father.
 - (b) My father did not want me for go to the movie by friends.
 - (c) The boys walked in the dark tunnel beside they reached the end.
 - (d) He could not see behind the fog, so he had to wait by it to lift.
- 3. Match the following phrases with their meaning.

	List I (Phrase)		List II (Meaning)
A.	Break down	1.	Stop functioning
В.	Drop out	2.	Be careful
C.	Hold on	3.	To stop participating
D.	Look out	4.	Wait for a short time

Codes

Α	В	С	D	Α	В	С	D
(a) 1	3	4	2	(b) 3	4	1	2
(c) 3	1	4	2	(d) 1	4	2	3